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Modbury Primary School Newsletter 

Friday 1st July 2022 

www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Welcome to July! This term seems to be whizzing by! We have had another lovely week and the weather 

has continued to be kind to us. Just 3 more weeks until the end of this school year - we have lots still 

planned so read on to find out more. 

 

Sports Day 

As promised some photos from sports day- everyone did so very well. Thank you again to all the parents 

that helped in the smooth running of the day. 

 

Musical Performance- Summer Fete  

Mrs Gill and students will be performing during the summer fete. Please can 

we ask that your child/ren bring with them their musical instrument on the 

day so they can join in the performance. Thank you 

 

School Menu w/c 4th July  Week 1 

For full details of our school menu and allergens list please refer to our school website via 

the link below:  

https://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/school-meals/ 

 

Year 4 Request 

We are collecting washing up liquid bottles- if you have any spare we would love to take them off 

your hands! Thank you  

http://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/
http://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/
https://www.modburyprimaryschool.co.uk/school-meals/
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Swimming Gala & PTA Summer Fete  

Please come and join us on Friday 8th July from 12.30 to watch your child/ren take part in their swimming 

gala, followed by an afternoon at the PTA summer fete from approximately 1pm. Lots of stalls, games and 

entertainment have been planned to make it an enjoyable afternoon for everyone. We very much look 

forward to seeing you there! 

The swimming times are as follows 

12.30 Y6   

12.50 FS  

13.10 Y1  

13.30 Y2  

13.50 Y3  

14.10 Y4  

14.30 Y5  

Please can we remind you that once you have collected your child/ren from the pool area you are responsible 

for them. If you are unable to collect your child after swimming, we will of course look after them until 

the end of the school day. If your child is due to take part in PAFC training, this will be going ahead as 

normal at 15.30. 

We would love any cake donations to sell at our school stall, please drop into the office on Friday morning. 

 

Introducing ParentPay - coming Autumn Term 

We are pleased to announce from the 5th September we will be launching 

ParentPay as our new online payment system.  We will be able to accept 

payments for online items such as dinner money and school trips and parents and carers will be able to 

pay using your credit / debit card, or you can continue to make cash payments at PayPoint stores within 

your local community.  

https://consumer.paypoint.com/  

 

More details on how to set up and activate your account will sent home before the end 

of term but in the meantime please watch the promotional video via the link below for 

an insight on how the system will work.  

https://vimeo.com/336556633 

 

The Pied Piper  

We will be performing our Key Stage 2 play the week after next in Modbury 

memorial hall. 

Year 6 will do the acting whilst years 3, 4 and 5 will perform a class dance during 

the show as well as making up the chorus. 

Performances will be on Tuesday 12th (1:30pm), Wednesday 13th (6pm) and 

Thursday 14th (6pm) July. 

The Tuesday performance is a dress rehearsal and will be free of charge. 

Tickets for the evening performances will cost £5 each and all profits will go to the PTA. Tickets will be 

sold at the school fair on Friday 8th July.. There will initially be 2 tickets per family with the rest sold 

the following week. Younger children can come with their parents without a ticket.  

We hope to see you there. 
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Reading Stars 

We have a new word millionaire! 

Congratulations Poppy in Year 4 

This year’s whole school word reading total: 

28,397,503 
This week’s top word counts: 

 First Second Third 

Whole school Hailun Nancy Airi 

Year 6 Lottie Chloe  

Year 5 
Nancy Airi Abi 

Year 4 Hailun Aoife Fyfe 

Year 3 Minnie Ted Angus 

Year 2 Sophia Seb Tristan 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

Reception Evie 

Year 1 Grace 

Year 2 Tristian 

Year 3 Katarina 

Year 4 Ben BP 

Year 5 Albie 

Year 6 Sophie W 
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 Louise Nicholls                Mrs T Coulthard 

Head of School              Executive Head Teacher 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY - 2022 

Date Time Year Event 

Monday 4th July  KS1 Beach Trip 

Wednesday 6th July 09.00 Y5 Transition Singing Project- ICC 

Friday 8th July 12.30 ALL Swimming Gala & Summer Fete 

Tuesday 12th – Thursday 14th July  Y6 End of School Performance 

Wednesday 13th July  Y6 ICC Transition Visit 

Monday 18th - Tuesday 19th July   Y5 Year 5 Residential  

Wednesday 20th July  ALL M&M Productions 

Friday 22nd July  ALL Last Day of Term 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 Holiday Club Now Open for Bookings – Please book early to avoid disappointment 

The Summer Holiday Club is open Mondays, Wednesdays and Thursdays every week. Please book now 

by emailing modburypreschool@hotmail.co.uk 

Children 3-11 years old 

Price: £25.00/day 

Some trips incur an extra cost - please see below 

Payable before Thursday July 21st 2022 

Start time 8.30am until 4.30pm 

 

July 

Monday 25th July 

Wednesday 27th July 

Thursday 28th (Trip to Kingsbridge Crabbing) £5 extra for bus fare 

 

August 

Monday 1st August (Pick your own trip to Yealmpton) £5 extra for bus fare 

Wednesday 3rd August 

Thursday 4th August 

 

Monday 8th August 

Wednesday 10th August (Trip to Plymstock Supertramp - £10 extra for bus and entry) 

Thursday 11th August 
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Monday 15th August 

Wednesday 17th August 

Thursday 18th August (Circus Skills Session -£5 extra) 

 

Monday 22nd August 

Wednesday 24th (Trip to Modbury and Aveton Gifford Park £5 extra for bus ride) 

Thursday 25th August 

 

Monday 29th August BANK HOLIDAY (CLOSED) 

Wednesday 31st August 

Thursday 1st September 

 

Outdoor space for bikes, scooters and ride on’s (feel free to bring your own but we have a stock). 

Sand pit and garden area. Arts and Crafts. Reading area. Access to technology. 

 

Dad Fest https://dangerousdads.org.uk/dadfest2022/ 

DadFest is our annual festival of fatherhood.  100 plus dads and their children gather at Via Feratta, 

Cornwall, in September for a camping weekend of fun, interactive activities, whilst having quality 

time with their children. 

We at Dangerous Dads CIC know: 

-how important it is for dads to build on their relationships with their children, to increase 

attachment, and social and emotional development with their children; 

-that dads want to spend quality time with their children, but don't always have the opportunities; 

-that dads want to engage with other dads, and feel comfortable taking part in activities with their 

children. 

 


